
Public Informational Meeting
for the

East Branch Chagrin River Restoration H2Ohio Project
Wednesday, 

December 21st

4:00 PM – 6:00 PM

David E. Anderson 
Senior Center

36939 Ridge Road
Willoughby, OH 44094

Questions? Contact:
Kimberly Brewster Shefelton, Chagrin River Watershed Partners,
440-975-3870 ext. 1006, kbrewster@crwp.org, www.crwp.org

You are invited to a public informational meeting to learn about Chagrin
River restoration work planned at the City of Willoughby’s Daniels Park.
The river restoration is part of a larger project to protect and restore
Chagrin River corridor at Daniels Park and adjacent lands, funded through
a $2.2 million grant awarded to Chagrin River Watershed Partners from
the Ohio Department of Natural Resources through the H2Ohio Initiative.
This meeting will be hosted by Chagrin River Watershed Partners, the City
of Willoughby, Western Reserve Land Conservancy, the Ohio Department
of Natural Resources, and the project’s selected design-build restoration
team, Biohabitats, Inc. The purpose of this meeting is to engage the
public during the design phase of this project. Local residents, park users,
anglers, outdoor clubs, agency partners, and other community members
will have the opportunity to ask questions and provide input. Topics
presented at the public informational meeting will include:

• An overview of the H2Ohio program and specific project goals
• Benefits for water quality, fish and wildlife habitat, and the community
• Description of the proposed restoration approach
• Updates about the use of Daniels Park during project construction
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